
From: Matthew Bos <mbos@townofgrandvalley.ca>  
Sent: August 19, 2024 2:19 PM 
To: Mark Kluge <mkluge@townofgrandvalley.ca> 
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS - File Z03-2024 034541 Concession Road 8-9 Roll #124000 Town 
of Grand Valley 
 
Hi Mark. As discussed with you earlier today, I do not have an issue with the location of the 
driveway. However, the entrance culvert will need to be replace. P.W. so happens to be ditching 
along in front of this property in the Fall of 2024. I have discussed with the owner, and he will have a 
culvert there for us to install as we ditch through. The owner is also under the understanding that 
he will receive a bill for the machine work and gravel used to complete the job. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Matt Bos, CRS 
Director of Public Works 
Town of Grand Valley 
Tel: (519) 928-5652 
 


